

81ST SEASON

Paul Goodwin Artistic Director and Principal Conductor

Stephen Friedlander Managing Director

Board of Directors:

Cyril Yansouni President

Betsey Pearson 1st Vice President

Jack Eugster 2nd Vice President

John Young Treasurer

Suzanne Dorrance Secretary

Bob Axley Sandie Borthwick Cristofer Cabanillas Alan Carlson Dan Cooperman Patricia Eastman Robert Flanagan Rich Griffith Constance Hess Deborah Howitt Christine Kemp Nigel Lovett Frances Lozano Kristie Lu Stout Leslie Mulford Eduardo Ochoa William Sharpe Gerald Williams

"It is the special province of music to move the

heart."

Johann Schaffian Back.

Dear Gary and Kevin,

I wanted to take another moment to thank both of you for your assistance and support during the 2018 Carmel Bach Festival. With so many moving parts in so many places, it was a relief to be supported by reasonable men, who were appropriate measures of helpful and pleasant to collaborate with. As I've told both of you, for years the backstage support has been support in name only and both of you are refreshing changes; men of action who are clear, knowledgeable and congenial. Thank you.

I hope next summer presents us with the same opportunities to collaborate and learn from previous experiences and make improvements where possible. Thank you again so much and I hope to see and work with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Douglas Mueller Production Manager